Unique competition

2021 4 August

Do you want to fly an Airbus H-125 helicopter?
Then this competition is for you!

Starting August 4 this year, we are launching a unique contest among the airline's
subscribers on Facebook, Instagram, Telegram.

To participate the competition, subscribers must complete the following steps:

Subscribe to Uzbekistan Airways pages on Facebook (@ uzairways.official),
Instagram (@uzairways), Telegram (@uzbekistanairways);

Like the contest post on Instagram and Facebook;
Repost the contest post in Stories and tag us on Instagram.

The continues until 18.00 on August 11 and on the same day we will publish the
names of the three lucky ones via the Lizaonair service.

Do not forget that in order to participate in the competition, your page must be
personal, active and open (accounts of brands, online stores, communities and
groups, without personal photos or inactive accounts cannot participate in the

competition).

Telegram: t.me/uzbekistanairways
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